
C.B.S / PARADISE COMMUNITY 
FOOD BANK - CHRISTMAS 2018 

 
“Thank you” to all those of you who 
have supported the Food Bank with 
donations of food and money 
throughout the year. 
 

At Christmas we ask everyone to get involved and make a 
monetary donation towards providing Christmas Dinner for 
families in need in the C.B.S. and Paradise areas.  
 
Last Christmas the Food Bank helped 378 families approx. 1/3 of 
which were single people.  An increase in this number is expected 
this year as the number of monthly clients has greatly increased since 
2017.  
 
At Christmas each family unit will receive a gift card for the 
purchase of “food only”.  A single person will receive a $50.00 
gift card, a family with 2 or 3 people will receive a $75.00 gift 
card and a family with 4, 5 or 6 people will receive a $100.00 
gift card.  Families of 2 or more will also receive a Turkey.  
 
Special envelopes are available for your donations or you can use 
your regular envelope and mark the amount “Christmas Hamper”. 
 
Please give as you are able – every bit helps 
Donations will be received up until Christmas and credited 
to your name and/or envelope number. 
 
Anyone in need of help at Christmas should register with the 
Food Bank by calling 834-2800 before December 7th.  The Gift 
Cards and Turkeys will be given out Dec. 17th -20th. 
 

 

 


